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Year 9-13 Basketball 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Registrations are now open for Year 9-13 Basketball (Terms 2 and 3). 

We offer basketball to both boys and girls at this level, however a Pinehurst girls’ team will be 
pending interest. If we are unable to field a Pinehurst Girls team in 2025, we will endeavour 
to place any girls interested in playing College Basketball in a composite team or in a 
Pinehurst team entered in a Boys League where appropriate.  
  

Location: Eventfinda Stadium (North Shore Event Centre), Massey University, AUT 
Northcote, The Y (YMCA), Murray’s Bay Intermediate School (MBIS), 
Rosmini College, Westlake Boys Highschool, SWISH factory. 

From time to time additional venues may be used 

Leagues: Year 9 
Year 9 only 

Junior Grade 
Year 9 and Year 10 students only - cannot be turning 16 during the year 

Under 17’s 
Born 2008 or later - 16 years of age all year cannot be turning 17 during 
the year 

Under 19’s 
Born 2005 or later - 18 - 19 years of age all year cannot be turning 20 
during the year 

Season Dates : Games commence Term 2, Week 1 

10-12 week season (varies per league) plus finals (if applicable) 

Game Times: Varies, 4:00pm - 9:00pm approximately 

Day: Year 9 & Junior League 1: Thursday  
Year 9 League 2:                     Friday 
Junior League 2:                    Wednesday 
U17 League 1 (Boys):  Thursday 
U19 League 1 (Boys):  Thursday 
U17 / U19 League 2 (Boys): Friday 
U17 / U19 League (Girls): Friday 
 

Trials: Year 9 & 10 Boys: Monday 10th & 17th March, 7am – 8:30am 
U17 / U19 Boys: Tuesday 11th & 18th March, 4:00pm – 5:30pm 
Girls (all age groups): if required, Trial details TBC 

*Trials are compulsory for all students who have registered. 

Practices: Girls:                                               Thursday 4:30-6:00pm 
Boys Year 9 Team:                        Monday 7:00-8:30am  
Boys Junior A & B Team:              Friday 4:30-6:00pm 
Boys U17:                                       Tuesday 3.30-5.00pm 
Boys U19:                                       Tuesday 5:00-6.30pm 
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Practices will commence Week 9, Term 1 and will run until the week 
prior to final games (no practices school / statutory holidays). There will 
be games and practices in week 3 of July holiday. 

            

Fees: $320 all players 

Includes team registration, uniform hire, weekly coaching, NHBA 
and glory league fees.  

Uniform: Pinehurst School Basketball singlet (all teams), Basketball Shorts 
(Top Teams only) or PE shorts and sports shoes or Basketball boots 

Coach, Manager & 
Score Bench: 

Some teams may require a parent manager 

Teams are also required to provide a scorer for each game 

Please advise on the registration form if you may be able to assist in 
any capacity 

Coach: 

 

Professional coach will take weekly skills-based training sessions 
with our basketball students at Pinehurst School. Where possible, 
the coach will also attend the teams’ games. 
 

Commitment: 

 

Students are expected to attend all trainings and games in both 
Term 2 & early Term 3 and be punctual for these activities 

If students are unable to attend due to illness, injury or other 
unavoidable circumstances, the team manager must be informed as 
early as is possible to enable them to make alternative arrangements 
if required for trainings or games 

Transport: Transport to and from games is the responsibility of the student or 
parent/caregiver for this after school activity 

Registration: Registrations open Thursday 20th February, 12pm 

Registrations close Monday 3rd March, 12pm 

Click here to register 

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the 
players and/or team/s to the event/sport and therefore must honour these fees. If 
you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a 
refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair 
on other parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no 
circumstances provide a refund after the registration closing date.  
 

  

Kind Regards, 

Melanie Reid  
Sport Coordinator Yr 7-13  
Pinehurst School  

Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 420  
Mobile: 027 340 7362  
Email: melanie.reid@pinehurst.school.nz  

  

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/

